
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello LPA Families and Happy Summer!!! The LPA family is so excited to welcome all of you and look forward to an 
amazing new school year! We hope our families are having a fantastic summer break filled with making memories, 
reading books, and of course…sleeping in. I do have a few items I would like to share as we are getting closer to the 
start of the school year. Additional information will be provided in the coming weeks as they become available. 
Please continue to visit our website as well. Everything that I send will also be placed on our school’s website. 
https://www-lpa.stjohns.k12.fl.us/. I have also added more detailed information regarding our Wolf Greeting (meet 
the teacher) online as well.  
 
Important Upcoming Dates: 
7/25 Kindergarten staggered start date letters will be mailed out. Please see our website for 

information regarding kindergarten screeners occurring July 22-23. 
8/8 All elementary students will receive an email from their child’s assigned teacher at 3:00pm. 
8/8  Middle school schedules will be available by August 8 in HAC. Your child’s homeroom teacher 

will be their 1st period teacher.  
8/8 Kindergarten and Behavior Classrooms only Wolf Greeting from 5:30pm-7:00pm. 
  5:30pm-6:15pm for last names = A-M 
  6:15pm-7:00pm for last names = N-Z 
8/9  Staggered Wolf Greeting  
   8:30am-9:30am for last names = A-J 
   10:00am-11:00am for last names = K-R 
   11:30am-12:30pm for last names = S-Z 
8/12  First Day of School 
����  
8/12-8/15  Kindergarten Staggered Start 
 
Access to the School: 
If you would like to conference with the teacher in person, volunteer in the classroom/events, escort your 
kindergarten student to class during their assigned staggered start day, and/or attend a field trip, you must have 
completed the school Access Form. This is a district policy and there are no exceptions. We truly do not like to turn 
families away so please visit the following link even if you think that this does not apply to you. 
https://stjohns.keepntrack.com/apply/  

Wolf Greeting (Meet & Greet): 
This is a time to meet the teacher and get acquainted with our campus. We have scheduled a “staggered” Wolf 
Greeting to accommodate all families in our hallways and parking areas. At Wolf Greeting, feel free to bring in 
school supplies if you did not pre-order them. Transportation, cafeteria manager, school nurse, registration needs, 
parent pickup car tags, middle school PE uniforms, and extended day will all be available in the cafeteria. PTO will 
be available with membership information as well as spirit wear sales in our main hallway.  
 
Noteworthy News: 
We would like to formally welcome our new Assistant Principals, Gracie Beish and Katrina Stanton, to our school. 
Both of these leaders bring a variety of leadership experiences to our school. We are so blessed to have them join our 
Wolf Family. Please help me welcome them when you see them at Wolf Greeting.  
 
We look forward to seeing everyone in August. In the meantime, please enjoy making memories with your families 
during these last few weeks of summer!!! 
 
Gratefully,  
 
Mr. Hoessler, your proud LPA Principal 
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